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Felton Incorporation Groups Also Making Progress

Felton -- Members of
the Felton Incorporation
Committee met Monday
(July 20) night to discuss
progress made to date, It
was announced that the
Committee would be meet=

ing the end of this month
with Ed Hanna, Executive
Officer of LAFCO, before
appearing before LAFCO
itself Aug. 19.

Committee members
have come up with an ap=-

*

proximate budget of $107,
745 under planned incor-
poration, which is under
the $145,000 that would be
available through regular
tax sources. The budget is
still ¢flexible,” said

George Hutchcroft, one of
the Committee members,

If the Committee’s peti-
tion is approved by Super=
visors and voters, the mat-
ter would be put onthe bal-

-lot Jan. 1, 1971,
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